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2022 Building Futures Award Sponsor 
 
CONWAY, SC – May 4, 2022 – A Father’s Place is pleased to announce WPDE as the TV Media sponsor for the 4th Annual Building Futures Awards Banquet & FUNdraiser.

“WPDE has long supported us by loaning us their Chief Meteorologist Ed Piotrowski, who is known and loved by millions of people, to be our host,” stated Lyn Rumage, Senior Director of Development for A Father’s Place. “Now they are coming along side as our TV Media sponsor and we are thrilled. They created a wonderful Public Service Announcement for us to help bring even more attention to the event, and more important, our mission.”
Building Futures will be held on June 9, 2022 at Pine Lakes Country Club in Myrtle Beach at 5:30p.m. which will feature a silent auction, entertainment, hors d’oeuvres and awards.

For information about tickets, sponsorship, or to donate an auction item, contact Lyn Rumage, at lrumage@scfathersandfamilies.com or 201-562-5003.

